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Contra Costa College Presidential Investiture and Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremony for Largest Bond-Funded Project in the 
District’s History 
 

MARTINEZ, California – Contra Costa College (CCC) held today a Presidential 
Investiture for its 12th permanent president, Mojdeh Mehdizadeh, and celebrated the 
completion of its new College Center, the largest bond-funded project in the history of 
Contra Costa Community College District (District).   
 
“We are happy and so proud to have Mojdeh Mehdizadeh in this leadership role,” says 
Governing Board president Vicki Gordon.  “One of the District’s initiatives is to ensure 
we provide professional opportunities so we can grow our own leaders.  Mojdeh’s  
25 years of experience in the District is a shining success story of that commitment and 
provides proof that each employee has opportunities in our District to realize his or her 
full potential.” 
 
Following the investiture formalities, President Mehdizadeh commented on her vision for 
the college. 
 
“Contra Costa College is a beacon of hope for West County,” says president 
Mehdizadeh.  “We are delighted about the completion of this project which changes the 
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face of our entire campus.  We have created facilities that provide an inviting and 
engaging physical learning environment for our students.” 
 
Over $72 million was invested in the College Center project that includes a new General 
Education Building, Fireside Hall and Student and Administration Building.  The quad 
area was completely redone, making it an inviting place for students to take part in 
meaningful activities that contribute to their success.  Funding for this project came from 
the passage of Measure A Bond 2006, and Contra Costa County voters deserve the 
credit. 
 
“This day could not be possible without the passage of our bond measures,” says 
chancellor Helen Benjamin.  “We appreciate the support of our community and as we 
celebrate the opening of the new facilities, we celebrate the community as well for the 
investment they are making in improving the wellbeing of the residents.  We invite the 
community to stop by and see what we have done for our students.” 
 
The building of the College Center project included the demolition of the oldest building 
on the CCC campus, the Humanities building and the Student Activities building, 
constructed in 1954 and 1957, respectively. 
 
“These new facilities are beautiful, and were completed on time and under budget,” 
says Citizens’ Bond Oversight Committee chair Dr. Bill van Dyk.  “The District continues 
to demonstrate they are good stewards of the public’s funds.” 

### 

 
Contra Costa College is one of three colleges in the Contra Costa Community College 
District and currently serves almost 11,000 students (unduplicated head county) 
annually.  Since 1948, CCC has provided exemplary educational services to hundreds 
of thousands of residents from the greater West County area, and is proud of its diverse 
student body and commitment to individual student success.  Excellent programs such 
as the Center for Science Excellence, The Advocate newspaper, the green Automotive 
Services program, Middle College High School, the Nursing program, and the Culinary 
Arts program are known through the state and the nation.  A model of excellence, 
Contra Costa College prides itself on being one of the finest community colleges in the 
country. 
 
The Contra Costa Community College District (CCCCD) is one of the largest multi-
college community college districts in California. The CCCCD serves a population of 
1,019,640 people, and its boundaries encompass all but 48 of the 734-square-mile land 
area of Contra Costa County. The District is home to Contra Costa College in San 
Pablo, Diablo Valley College in Pleasant Hill, Los Medanos College in Pittsburg, as well 
as educational centers in Brentwood and San Ramon.  The District headquarters is 
located in downtown Martinez. 
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